
 

  
 

 

Fourth Conference on Financial Stability  
Madrid, 29-30 June 2023 (new dates) 

 

CALL FOR PAPERS  
 

 

Banco de España in cooperation with CEMFI organises a series of biennial conferences to promote 
the research and discussion of topics related to macroprudential policy and financial stability among 
academics, practitioners, and policy-makers.   
 
The fourth conference will take place at the Banco de España’s headquarters in Madrid on 29-30 
June 2023. As in previous occasions, the programme will include a keynote speech and a policy panel 
discussion. Pablo Hernández de Cos, Governor of the Banco de España, will open the conference.   
 
The Scientific Committee invites submissions of theoretical and empirical papers related to financial 
stability issues. Papers with a focus on the analytical frameworks and macroprudential tools are 
especially welcome. Examples of relevant topics may include:  
 

 Macroeconomic models of linkages between real and financial sectors. 
 Inflation and monetary policy: implications for financial stability.  
 Interactions between micro- and macro-prudential policy measures. 
 Releasability and usability of buffers. 
 Resolution and liquidation: implications for financial stability. 
 Climate change risks, regulation and financial stability. 
 Fintech, Bigtech, and financial stability.  
 Financial stability implications of cryptoassets, decentralised finance and CBDC.  
 Macroprudential policies beyond banking.  
 New perspectives on stress testing. 
 Assessment of extraordinary measures undertaken during the Covid-19 pandemic. 

 
The members of the Scientific Committee are Bo Becker (Stockholm School of Economics), Ángel 
Estrada (Banco de España), Mariassunta Gianetti (Stockholm School of Economics), David Martínez-
Miera (Universidad Carlos III de Madrid), Giovanna Nicodano (University of Turin), Steven Ongena 
(University of Zurich), Loriana Pelizzon (University of Frankfurt), José Luis Peydró (Imperial College 
London), Rafael Repullo (CEMFI), Javier Suarez (CEMFI), Ernst-Ludwig von Thadden (University of 
Mannheim) and Carlos Thomas (Banco de España).   
 
Complete manuscripts should be sent in pdf format to financial-stability.conferences@bde.es. The 
deadline for submissions is 15 February 2023.  
 
Authors of accepted papers will be notified by 15 March 2023 and, after the conference, invited to 
publish their contributions in the Financial Stability Review of the Banco de España (but this will not 
be a requirement).  
 
Travel and accommodation expenses of academic speakers will be reimbursed.  

https://www.bde.es/bde/en/secciones/informes/estabilidad-financiera/revista-de-estabilidad/

